
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



THIS  WEEK  AT  SAINT  PASCHAL  BAYLON  

MASS  AND  MEETING  SCHEDULE 
 

Monday, March 14, 2016, Lenten Weekday 

Dn 13:1-9,15-17,19-30,33-62; Ps 23:1-6; Jn 8:12-20 

      9:00 a.m.      MASS:  Mary Shasteen  

    11:30 a.m.      MASS:  Nash (St. Ann Shrine) 

    12:15 p.m.      MASS:   NO MASS  

       6:00 p.m.      Liturgy Commission, Parlor 

        6:30 p.m.     Spring Fling Meeting, Kazel Room 

        7:00 p.m.     Lenten Penance Service, Church 

        7:00 p.m.     Pastoral Council, Saint Julie Billiart Room 
    

Tuesday, March 15, 2016, Lenten Weekday 

Nm 21:4-9; Ps 102:2-3, 16-21; Jn 8:21-30 

      6:30 a.m.      MASS: Mary Wittine 

      9:00 a.m.      MASS: Bernard Gleason 

      9:45 a.m.      Arise, Arkins Room 

   11:30 a.m.      MASS:  (St. Ann Shrine) 

      7:00 p.m.      Men’s Bible Study, Arkins and Kazel Rooms 

      7:00 p.m.      Finance Council, Saint Julie Billiart Room 
   

Wednesday, March 16, 2016, Lenten Weekday 

Dn 3:14-20, 91-92,95; Dn 3:52-56; Jn 8:31-42                                                                                   

     9:00 a.m.      MASS:  Chris Ranells 

   11:30 a.m.      MASS: Ann Reynolds (St. Ann Shrine)  

   12:15 p.m.      MASS:  Herbert Fink  

      2:00 p.m.      Arise, Arkins Room 

      7:00 p.m.      Bible Study, Arkins Room  

       7:00 p.m.     Course of Study, Eymard Room 

       7:00 p.m.     Usher Meeting, Kazel Room 
                

Thursday, March 17, 2016, Lenten Weekday 

Gn 17:3-9; Ps 105:4-9; Jn 8:51-59 

      9:00 a.m.      MASS:  Joseph & Kathleen Mills 

    11:30 a.m.      MASS: (St. Ann Shrine)  

       6:30 p.m.      Prayer Shawl, Parlor 

       7:00 p.m.      Arise, Arkins Room 

       7:00 p.m.      RCIA, FLC Library 
                

Friday, March 18, 2016, Lenten Weekday 

Jer 20:10-13; Ps 18:2-7; Jn 10:31-42 

      9:00 a.m.      MASS:   Martin Gallito    

    11:30 a.m.      MASS:   Winifred & Peter Corrigan (St. Ann Shrine) 

       7:00 p.m.      Flock of Friendship, Saint Julie Billiart Room 
                            

 Saturday, March 19, 2016, SAINT JOSEPH, HUSBAND OF THE 

BLESSED VIRGIN MARY 

Sm 7:4-5a,12-14a,16; Ps 89:2-5,27,29; Rom 4:13,16-18,22;  

Mt 1:16,18-21,24a 

      9:00 a.m.       MASS:  Michael Amene 

      4:30 p.m.       MASS:  Robert Csuhran 
   

Sunday, March 20, 2016, PALM SUNDAY OF THE PASSION 

OF THE LORD 

Lk 19:28-40 (procession) 38; Is 50:4-7; Ps 22:8-9, 17-18, 19-20, 23-24;  

Phil 2:6-11; Lk 22:14—23:56 

      8:00 a.m.     MASS:  Joseph Somrak 

    10:00 a.m.     MASS:  Giuseppe, Carmello & Antonio Zeolla 

    12:00 p.m.     MASS:  Raymond Stankard  

       1:00 p.m.     Catholics Returning Home, Parlor 

      7:00 p.m.     MASS:  Julia Capogreco 
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SAVE THE DATES  
 

 STATIONS OF THE CROSS: Fridays during Lent at 7:00 p.m. in the Church. 
 

 SSS COMMUNITY RETREAT DAY AT REGINA HEALTH CENTER RICHFIELD:  

Monday, March 14 there is only ONE MASS this day, here at SPB at 9:00 

a.m.  No Shrine or 12:15 p.m. Mass.  Please pray for our religious who are in 

a special Lenten Retreat Day, preparing for their General Chapter Meeting. 
 

 LITURGY COMMISSION:  Monday, March 14, 6:00 p.m., Parlor. 
 

 PASTORAL COUNCIL:  Monday, March 14, 7:00 p.m., Saint Julie Billiart 

Room. 
 

 FINANCE COUNCIL: Tuesday, March 15, 7:00 p.m., Saint Julie Billiart Room. 
 

 ALTAR SERVER TRAINING: Wednesday, March 16 and 23 at 4:00 p.m. in 

church. 
 

 PENANCE SERVICE: Thursday, March 17, 7:00 p.m., Church of Saint Clare. 
 

 SOLEMNITY OF SAINT JOSEPH: Saturday, March 19 at 9:00 a.m. Mass. 

Please join us on this special day to honor a great saint. 
 

 PTO GAME NIGHT: Saturday, March 19 at PLAY on Mayfield Road. See more 

details elsewhere in the bulletin. 
 

 PALM SUNDAY: Saturday, March 19 and Sunday, March 20 – Service begins 

in the Family Life Center with the Blessing of the Palms. Let us walk, “Like 

Christ,” and remember our journey of faith no matter what difficulties we 

face. We walk with the Lord with joy! 
 

 TAIZE PRAYER: Monday, March 21, 7:00 p.m., Church. 
 

 LIFESHARE BLOOD DRIVE: Sunday, April 3, 8:00 a.m. – 1:30 p.m., Eymard 

Room. 
 

 SOLEMNITY OF THE ANNUNCIATION: DUE TO GOOD FRIDAY impeding the 

solemnity, the date is transferred to the first available Monday after the 

Octave of Easter. This year we will celebrate this special day on Monday, 

April 4. 
 

 PSR NIGHT PRAYER: Monday, April 4, 7:30 p.m. for the Annunciation. 

 

 SPIRITUAL FORMATION COMMISSION: Tuesday, April 5, 7:00 p.m. in Saint 

Julie Billiart Room. 
 

 ALUMNAE REUNION: Saturday, April 9, 7:00 p.m. Mass and dinner to follow. 
 

 FIRST COMMUNION: Sunday, May 1 at 12:00 p.m. Mass. 

 

 MAY CROWNING/SPECIAL GRANDPARENTS MASS: Wednesday, May 4, 9:30 

a.m. NOTE the special time. Mass will start at 9:30 a.m. 
 

 SPRING FLING PARISH 4-DAY FESTIVAL:  In honor of our patron Saint 

Paschal Baylon (feast day is May 17) we have our parish festival this year – 

Thursday, May 19, Friday, May 20, Saturday, May 21 and Sunday, May 22.   

RESERVE THE DATES!  You don’t have to cook these nights! 
 

 TASTE OF THE TOWN: Saturday, November 5, 2016. SAVE THE DATE! 
 

ALTAR SERVER TRAINING - To register, please email Mary Browske, coordinator at 

dbrowske@roadrunner.com. See our video online. New training continues: 

• Wednesday, March 16, 4:00 p.m. 

• Wednesday, March 23, 4:00 p.m. 

• Wednesday, April 6, 4:00 p.m. 
 

Installation of Altar Servers will be at the 10:00 a.m. Mass, Sunday, April 10. 
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TRIDUUM REHEARSALS 
If you are involved in the Triduum services we have special rehearsals. Here is the 

order of rehearsals: 
 

 Sunday, March 20: 

o Lectors for Easter Vigil, 1:30 p.m. 

o Candidates for initiation (baptism, confirmation and First 

Communion):  2:00 p.m. for the Easter Vigil 

 Wednesday, March 23: 

o 7:00 p.m. for those involved with the oil procession, altar servers, 

foot washing and procession with the candles 

 Friday, March 25: 

o ½ hour before the services – 2:30 p.m. or 7:00 p.m. for altar 

servers 
 

TRIDUUM SCHEDULE 
 

 

HOLY THURSDAY, MARCH 24 

 Rosary, 8:30 a.m. 

 Morning Prayer, 9:00 a.m. (Led by our school students) No morning 

Masses. 

 Lent ends at 4:00 p.m. Sacred Triduum begins 

 Agape (Potluck) Meal, 5:30 p.m. (hosted by the Aggregation of the 

Blessed Sacrament) 

 Liturgy of the Lord’s Supper, 7:30 p.m. with candle light procession of the 

Blessed Sacrament  

 Saint Ann Shrine open for prayer from 9:15 p.m. until Midnight 
 

GOOD FRIDAY, MARCH 25  

 Rosary, 8:30 a.m. 

 Morning Prayer, 9:00 a.m. No Masses 

 Parish office closed 

 Stations of the Cross, 12:00 p.m. (Led by our Youth Group) 

 Liturgy of the Lord’s Passion, 3:00 p.m. or 7:30 p.m. with special 

preaching from Very Rev. Anthony Schueller, SSS 
 

HOLY SATURDAY, MARCH 26 

 Rosary, 8:30 a.m. 

 Morning Prayer, 9:00 a.m. 

 Decorating for Easter, after Morning Prayer at 9:20 a.m. 

 Blessing of Food,Easter Baskets, 12:00 p.m. 

 NO 3:30 p.m. Confessions or 4:30 p.m. Mass 

 Easter Vigil, 8:00 p.m.  (The greatest night of the liturgical year!) 
 

EASTER SUNDAY, MARCH 27 

 Masses at 6:30 a.m., 8:00 a.m., 10:00 a.m. & 12:00 p.m. (Children’s 

Choir) 

 NO 7:00 p.m. Mass  

(Renewal of your Baptismal Promises during each of the Masses) 
 

EASTER MONDAY, MARCH 28 

 Rosary, 8:30 a.m. (No Morning Prayer or Evening Prayer this day) 

 Mass ONLY at 9:00 a.m. 

 Parish office closed  

 
PATRONIZE OUR BULLETIN ADVERTISERS - They make this bulletin possible for 

you for free.  Say you saw their ad at SPB! 
 

THE PARISH BUSINESS OFFICE – You may pick up your 2015 Contribution 

Statements anytime in the rectory office. We will not be mailing the contribution 

statements. 



COURSE OF STUDY 

SAINT PETER JULIAN EYMARD 
 

THE COURSE OF STUDY – Our Saint Peter Julian Eymard Faith Formation 

Program for Wednesday, March 16, will feature, as its guest speaker, Father John 

Thomas Lane, SSS, Pastor of Saint Paschal Baylon. The topic is “The Importance 

of the Life of Baptism for Saint Peter Julian Eymard.” The focus of this session is 

the connection of our baptism to our participation in the Mass. The program is 

from 7:00 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. in the Eymard Room. 
 

YOUTH MINISTRY 
 

 "My home is in Heaven. I'm just traveling through this world." Billy Graham 
 

Thank you to all the teens who participated in our second annual Supersize Game 

Night. We had some crazy fun and many laughs playing life-size TicTacToe, Human 

Hungry Hungry Hippo's, and many other fun games. Please feel free to check out 

our pictures and video on our Facebook page. This week we are completing our 

next Chosen Night with our JYG group where we will focus on “Where we are 

going”. Our high school teens will participate in the second Agape Latte session at 

Saint Dominic's. Thank you for your continued support! Please mark your 

calendars for our upcoming events:  

 Sunday, March 13th: Regular Meeting - Chosen Night: Where 

Am I Going? High School Students only: Agape Latte at St. 

Dominic Parish - 6:30 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. (*RSVP required for 

Agape Latte!)  

 Sunday, March 20th: Eucharistic Adoration - Combined Meeting 

5:30 p.m. - 6:45 p.m. for all. 

 Friday, March 25th: Living Stations of the Cross for our parish at 

noon, followed by homemade minestrone soup and bread. 

PLEASE NOTE: We will not be having a Youth Group meeting until April 10th 

because we will be in Houston, Texas over spring break. Please keep us in 

your prayers! 

 WILL 

2016 SPRING FLING CORNER 
 

 

SPRING FLING UPDATE - T minus 10 weeks and counting.  As I look over the 

mounds of snow piled up in the parking lot, whoops, that was last year, I am 

trying to envision how this year’s midway will look with the addition of new rides 

and food vendors.  Remember one of the festival meteorologists on loan from 

NPR “Car Talk”, Wayne Goaway?  Although in semiretirement, he is considering 

once again offering his long range May weather forecast.  We hope it is as good 

as the one provided last May.  In the coming weeks we will go into more detail 

about the numerous sponsorship opportunities and associated perks that will be 

available.  New this year, is the opportunity to make one sponsorship pledge that 

will cover both the Spring Fling Festival and Taste of the Town which will held on 

November 5.  Information on individual volunteer opportunities to staff the 

various venues will be provided as we get closer to the start.  Contact Bob 

Mastrangelo via e-mail at bgmastrangelo@gmail.com or by phone at 440-442-

2854 for additional information. 
 

 

PTO NEWS 
 

GAME KNIGHT – SAVE THE DATE FOR MARCH 19TH – The PTO is hosting a fun- 

filled evening for all parents on March 19th at 7:00 p.m. at PLAY on Mayfield Rd. 

Be sure to save this date and find a sitter! In addition to spending the night with 

friends, there will be a Buy-it-Now Board, Basket Raffles and lots of opportunities 

to play in the arcade while watching the Cavs and NCAA Playoffs!  Tickets are $25 

and include pizza, salad, and one drink ticket. RSVP to Nancy Dulzer at 

ndulzer@gmail.com. 

mailto:bgmastrangelo@gmail.com
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FROM THE PASTOR’S PERSPECTIVE 
 

News from the Front Office:  As 

mentioned in previous bulletins, we 

are studying and revamping the job 

description for the Administrative 

Assistant position in the front office 

now that Michelle became the 

Business Manager, replacing Patty 

Knezevic, who for 11 years worked 

tirelessly for SPB.  (She and her 

husband have taken over a family 

business.)  Michelle will be working 

five days a week now.  For the time 

being, please continue to send 

bulletin items to Michelle until the 

Administrative position is filled – she 

will continue as editor, 

bulletin@saintpaschal.com 
 

Pope Expands the Foot Washing:  You 

may have heard the Pope Francis has 

expanded the universal church the “Mandatum” or Foot Washing.  Many dioceses 

and parishes, out of respect to everyone, now includes women and a diverse 

membership of a parish, in this ritual, since it was revised in the Holy Week 

reforms of Pope Pius XII (1955).  However, the Latin text specifically said “men” 

only would be in the ritual and some parishes and dioceses were strict and did 

not allow women to have their feet washed. Pope Francis has instructed pastors 

to share with their parishes the reasons he has updated the ritual for the 

universal church: 
 

 The rite is not obligatory part of the Holy Thursday service, but rather 

something to be carried out “where a pastoral reason suggests it” (see 

Roman Missal, Mass of the Lord’s Supper, 10).  At Saint Paschal Baylon, 

it has been our custom since the renewed liturgy has been celebrated 

here with a variety of people having their feet washed. 

 The rite has been part of the Roman Rite since the 7th century, being 

emphasized in many monastic settings. 

 Since the 17th century, the custom of washing the feet of the poor on Holy 

Thursday has occurred. 

 The rite comes from Jesus’ words at the Last Supper (John 13: 14) – I 

give you a new commandment (mandatum), that you love one another as 

I have loved you… that you do as I have done.  We have continued the 

Eucharist and foot washing based on Jesus’ command. 

 “The pastor [or in SPB’s case, the Liturgy Commission] chooses a select 

small group of faithful to represent the variety and unity of the people of 

God.” 
 

Since Fr. Mike Arkins has been pastor, we have had parishioners chosen to 

represent specific groups within our parish and society and have us respond to 

why we “wash their feet,” remembering our service.  We have also included 

everyone to participate since I have been pastor, as is the custom in other 

churches.  This has allowed for the Confirmation students, and everyone who is 

present to have their foot washed by one who has already had their foot washed.  

In doing so, we are continuing the “cycle of service,” and reminding one another, 

that once we are ministered to, we then go and minister to others.  I hope you’ll 

exercise the option and allow us to minister to you by having your foot washed 

during the service – and if you wish, you may also wash another person’s feet, 

imitating our LORD. 
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Sacred Triduum:  The Holy Thursday liturgy is so very special, one of the great 

nights of the Triduum.  I hope you’ll be able to take time off to be present for this 

celebration, as well as the other two days of the Triduum, Good Friday and Easter 

Vigil.  Here are some other highlights that I love about the Triduum, this unique; 

one liturgy spread over three days: 
 

 The presentation of the Holy Oils for the sacraments through the year.  

This takes place at the beginning of Holy Thursday’s service. 
 

 The procession with the Blessed Sacrament.  For many years we have 

processed from the church, through the cross alley to the north of the 

property and along the Blessed Sacrament Community building to the 

Shrine of Saint Ann chapel for prayer in the presence of the Blessed 

Sacrament until Midnight.  We invite you to come pray, even if you have 

not attended the service, to pray in the chapel for a few moments to an 

hour.  The chapel will be open for adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

from 9:30 p.m. until Midnight.  Make a visit before going to bed and 

beginning the solemn Good Friday rituals with your family. 
 

 I am edified by the Youth Group that presents Stations of the Cross for us 

on Good Friday at Noon.  JOIN IN THE SPECIAL SOUP LUNCH they will 

serve AFTER the Stations in the EYMARD ROOM. 
 

 I enjoy the veneration of the holy cross.  Fr. John and I especially love the 

ritual of processing in with the cross and having everyone participate in 

the veneration with their own sign of reverence. 
 

Our Annual Potluck – Agape Meal:  This year, the small faith-sharing groups 

(called ARISE) will be joining the Agape Meal.  This “love meal” is open to 

everyone as a way to keep the memory of the early church’s potluck gatherings.  

Please call the parish office to register and find out what food to bring. Just as 

Saint Paul remarks on the Lord’s Supper in the scriptures, we keep this additional 

tradition alive in our parish, starting at 5:30 p.m., March 23 in the Eymard Room.  

We are grateful to our Aggregation of the Blessed Sacrament (the lay 

associates/SSS) that hosts this event each year. 
 

Please come and bring a Friend!  Our parishioners who brought a friend to the 

parish mission and found SPB to be so welcoming enlightened me.  Please attend 

these meaningful liturgies of Holy Week and the Triduum.  Take this opportunity 

of a spiritual renewal/retreat.  I look forward to celebrating these events with you, 

especially as presider and homilist, but also, in a very special way, during the 

Easter Vigil, I am able to be a godparent to two and a sponsor to life-long friends, 

joining the Catholic Church.  Let us all keep evangelizing, living our faith and 

inviting!  Our gentle ways of including everyone bring Christ to others! 

 

Let us continue to pray for each other!   

 

In Christ our Eucharist, 

  
 Reverend John Thomas Lane, SSS, Class of 1979 

 Pastor 

 Tweeting:  @jtlanesss/Email:jtlanesss@gmail.com Phone 440-442-3410x111 

 

LADIES GUILD 
 

THE BLESSED SACRAMENT LADIES GUILD – We are hosting a day retreat on 

Saturday, May 7 from 9:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. at Ursuline College Campus. Come 

pray, reflect and relax with women of our parish. Space is limited to 40 people. 

Frannie Foltz, from Shine with Frannie, will lead the retreat and empower us on 

spiritual, emotional and physical levels. Cost is approximately $40 per person 

which includes lunch. Cost will be finalized closer to May 7. To reserve your spot 

or if you have any questions, please contact Tricia Slemc at 216-780-2570 or 

triciaslemc_01@yahoo.com. A $20 deposit is required payable to the Blessed 

Sacrament Ladies Guild. 
 

mailto:jtlanesss@gmail.com
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STEWARDSHIP REPORT 
 

TITHING/TALENT/TREASURE - Have you thought of leaving a legacy, especially 

for our faith, church and school?  Remember Saint Paschal Baylon in your will 

or trust to continue our award-winning traditions and education. Sharing with 

God with what God has given us.     

The Sunday Collection: March 6 - $21,819.00  

                                  Lenten Parish Mission - $426.00 
  
WILL POWER:  Help to keep our parish programs thrive for years to come!  Call 

Barb DiTurno, Advancement Director to learn how you can remember Saint 

Paschal Baylon in your will or trust. 
 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES APPEAL:  Help us help others in the 8-county region of the 

Diocese of Cleveland.  If you missed the annual appeal in church, please pick up 

an envelope and pledge/pay for your commitment to help the most needy in our 

diocese.   
 

 FINANCE COUNCIL   
  

During the winter months our Sunday collections naturally take a dip due to 

people staying away for inclement weather reasons or “snow birds.”  However, as 

you will see below, our expenses continue year-around.  We budget our parish 

expenses based on the “Grateful Giving” Program and your pledge commitments 

to increase your offertory giving to support our parish’s strategic plan/pastoral 

plan.  Thanks for continuing to support our parish and its vital ministries.  
 

As part of our pastoral plan transparency, here is a list of some of our regular 

expenses: 

 Youth trip to Houston $3,811.72 (thank you for supporting their 

fundraiser to help cover their expenses)  to host a retreat to our SSS 

teens in Houston) 

 Cafeteria freezer repair $687.72 

 Service/maintenance of electrical panels $428.00 

 Retirement fund for staff, monthly contribution $5,626.21 

 Missalettes for daily Mass (quarterly) $121.00 

 Envelopes for offertory collection (quarterly) $1,080.74 

 INCOME:  Last month’s contributions from the second collection for our 

roof loan repayment plan:  $3,003 - THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROISTY! 
 

 FRONT OFFICE 
 

NOTES FROM THE FRONT OFFICE – If you are having a fundraiser, the front office 

staff must approve the date and a fundraiser form must be completed before any 

date is approved. 

 Have items approved before placing on our communication boards (in 

narthex and side entrances). Also, have materials approved before taping 

to windows.  Please help us respect the church’s appearance.  To be 

honest, most people do not see door/window taping, depending on 

lighting, someone holding the door or concern to watch their step and not 

fall. 
 

 Make sure to complete a room set up diagram if meeting room needs to 

be set up. If room is OK with standard set up, please let us know that as 

well.  DO NOT MOVE the set up of a room on your own.  
 

 If you change a date or cancel your meeting/event, inform the front office. 

Space is limited and another group may be able to use the area.  

Regularly on Monday, Wednesday and Thursday nights, every meeting 

room is taken on campus.   
 

 Each ministry is responsible for its piece of information on the parish 

website, or in our directory that we publish every two years.  If your 

ministry needs something updated on the website, please send your 

updates to kathy@saintpaschal.com.  Updates to the paper copy of the 

directory may come to jtlanesss@gmail.com. 
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EDUCATION 
 

SAINT PASCHAL BAYLON SCHOOL NEWS - Connor Keefe is a sixth grade student 

who encompasses the values of a Green Knight. The entire 5th and 6th grade 

team of teachers was happy to nominate Connor with the honor of being our 

newest Green Knight of the quarter.  Connor’s homeroom teacher, Mrs. Marti, 

stated “Connor is always considerate of his classmates and always strives to 

make wise choices in his words and actions.  He is honest, works hard, and is 

kind to ALL classmates.” Mrs. Popelka shared the following.  “Connor is kind to all 

of his classmates and can be counted on to work well with any of his peers.”  

Echoing that message was Mrs. Polantz who wrote that Connor is willing to lend a 

hand and compromise if needed.  Connor is the big brother of Katie in fourth 

grade and Elizabeth in first grade.  Katie told me that Connor can be friends with 

anyone!  Elizabeth thinks Connor is funny and likes that he laughs at her jokes.  

One thing that Connor’s mom, Kelly, shared is that he goes out of his way to 

make sure everyone is included.  He is also, she said, a great big brother and big 

cousin.  Connor’s dad, Matt, told me that Connor is “wired to do the right thing 

and that he is proud of his school and his family.”  Everyone agreed that Connor 

has a great laugh! Mrs. Lorber and Mrs. Mickol both see Connor as a 

compassionate young man.  Mrs. Mickol commented that even in third grade, she 

could tell he would be a leader.  Mrs. Lorber described Connor as humble and 

soft spoken.  Connor fully lives the five “C’s” of compassion, courage, character, 

and civility centered in Christ and deserves congratulations on becoming our 

newest Saint Paschal Baylon Green Knight! Here are some great things 

happening this week: 

● Our STEM Club will be celebrating Pi Day on Monday, March 14.  They will 

meet after school on Monday. 

● Power of the Pen meets on Monday. 

● There is a Student Council meeting on Tuesday, March 15. 

● Join us for our school liturgy at 9:00 a.m. on Wednesday, March 16. 

● Candid and group pictures will be taken on Friday, March 18. 

● March 18 is the end of the third quarter. 

● Stations of the Cross will be celebrated on Friday, March 18 at 1:45 p.m. 

God bless, Carol L. Jansky, Principal 
 

CATHOLIC MEN’S FELLOWSHIP  
 

SAVE THE DATE – On Saturday, April 9, 2016, Catholic Men’s Fellowship of 

Northeast Ohio is holding its 16th annual “Answer the Call” conference at the 

Holiday Inn Rockside in Independence. The theme of the conference will be 

“Being Alive and Well as a Catholic Man.” Key speakers will be Father Larry 

Richards and Ralph Martin. For more information please visit our website at 

www.cmfneo.com or call Jerry Kazimir at 440-343-0733. 
 

 

USHERS  
 

ATTENTION USHERS – There will be an IMPORTANT meeting for all ushers on 

Wednesday, March 16th at 7:00 p.m. in the Kazel Room. Topics will include: Holy 

Week, AED refresher course and organizational issues.  

 

 

OTHER NEWS 
 

HEINENS - Home stretch into spring… So far 143 people have signed up for the 

ABC Rewards Program for Saint Paschal Baylon.  Thank you for signing up!  We 

have had more than 200 sign up over the past few years. This has resulted in 

$2,000 annual donation to the school. You have to re-sign up every year so 

please CALL 1-855-475-2300 X2337 to sign up.  Heinens continues to match up 

to 1% of our purchases. There is no cost to you! 

http://www.cmfneo.com/
tel:1-855-475-2300%20X2337


PARISH ACTIVITIES 
BLOOD DRIVE NEWS - Saint Paschal’s next blood drive is scheduled for Sunday, April 

3rd, from 8:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. in the Eymard Room.  Here are some things you 

should know about LifeShare Community Blood Services: 

 LifeShare is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization, founded in 1948.   

 Although it’s based in Elyria, 60% of the blood collected by LifeShare is sent to 

hospitals here in Cuyahoga County. 

 Because all charitable blood collection services are regulated by the FDA, 

LifeShare’s process and guidelines for donating blood are virtually identical to 

those of the American Red Cross.   

 LifeShare has established an educational grant program which 

rewards successful blood drives with grant money for an affiliated school -$500 

for every 25 blood donations.   This can add up to a significant benefit for our 

students! 

 Another benefit for regular blood donors is LifeShare’s “Loyal for Life” Rewards 

Club.  Repeat donors may qualify for gift cards of $20 or more for multiple 

donations in a one-year period. 

 LifeShare’s website at www.lifeshare.cc  indicates which specific blood types are 

most urgently needed at any given time.  You can also use this site to get 

answers to your eligibility questions and/or to schedule an appointment for our 

upcoming blood drive.   
 

BEREAVEMENT MINISTRY 
 

WHAT IS BEREAVEMENT – Someone you love very dearly has died and the pain, 

sadness and confusion seem too great for any words to mean anything. Even life 

itself can seem hollow and meaningless and yet, everything becomes new again. 

The one who suffers this loss is the mourner who must travel through the phases 

of grief. Working through grief is hard work, accomplished over a period of time 

and made easier when shared with others. The Saint Paschal and Saint Clare 

Bereavement Support Group can help. WALKING IN HOPE – Each of us grieves 

the loss of a loved one in a different way; yet, many experiences are common to 

all. We wish to offer support to widows and widowers, parents who have lost a 

child or anyone who has lost a significant person in their life. A six-week support 

group will be offered beginning on Wednesday, March 30, 2016. We will meet in 

the Saint Paschal Rectory Parlor from 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. in a relaxed 

atmosphere with guest speakers, support material and refreshments. Come join 

us and feel free to bring a friend or relative. This support group is open to 

parishioners and non-parishioners. There is no charge. For more information 

contact Barbara Curran at 440-840-5511 or Corky Mondello at 440-449-3584 or 

Saint Paschal’s Rectory at 440-442-3410. 
 

CLOWN/HELPING HANDS MINISTRY 
 

As we walk with God in life and ministry we grow to appreciate that every life is a 

gift of God, and because He loves and cares for us all, we must do the same for 

our neighbors. Our ministry goes out twice a week to feed our neighbors and 

during our outings, we see many lost souls. We spend quality time with them 

assuring them that God is there and walking by their side. We hold their hands 

and pray with them and we share our love and Gods love with them. We let them 

know that every life is a gift from God. The Clown and Helping Hands Ministry over 

the years has seen many miracles. This past Sunday’s gospel is a perfect 

example of a miracle. Jesus cured a blind man; He opened up a new world for 

him. The only thing Jesus asked in return was to serve His neighbors.  Saint 

Teresa of Calcutta constantly renewed her capacity for the love of neighbors. Her 

service to others is an inspiration for us all to follow. Loving and serving our 

neighbors is what our ministry is all about. Saint Teresa warned that, when those 

in a ministry lose sight of God as the one we serve, God will lose sight of their 

ministry.   Please keep the homeless, our neighbors, in your prayers and know 

without your generosity we could not do all that we do. Our pantry is getting low 

and we are in need of canned goods, such as: pasta and meatballs, soup, spam 

and macaroni and cheese. I want to thank you from the bottom of my heart. GOD 

IS GOOD ALL THE TIME….ALL THE TIME GOD IS GOOD. 
 

http://www.lifeshare.cc/


 YOUR PARISH STAFF – (440) 442-3410 
 

Labeeb Beggiani  Church Maintenance, 

beggianil@sbcglobal.net 
 

Joseph Bourgeois, SSS Pastoral Associate for Social Justice, 

joeyappytheclown@yahoo.com, ext. 108 
 

Robert Bowers Pastoral Associate for Marriage  

Preparation, ext. 100 
 

John Christman. SSS  Parochial Vicar, 

     jchristman@blessedsacrament.com, ext 110 
 

Vince Costanzo               Parish Office & School Maintenance, 

    vjc27@sbcglobal.net 
 

Jon Detzel   Assistant Maintenance Supervisor 
 

Barb DiTurno   Advancement Director,  

    advancement@saintpaschal.com, ext. 112 
 

Stephen Ebersole  Weekend Maintenance 
 

Roger Fisher   Maintenance Supervisor,  

rwfisher53@yahoo.com, ext. 100 
 

Lito Hitosis, SSS  Hillcrest Hospital Chaplain, litzky@lycos.com 
 

Carol Jansky   Principal, SCHOOL:  (440) 442-6766 

    cjansky@saintpaschal.com 
 

Michelle Kitko   Interim 10 & Noon Choir Director 
 

Patty Knezevic               Business Manager Emerita, 

    patty@saintpaschal.com, ext. 101 
 

John Thomas Lane, SSS Pastor, jtlanesss@gmail.com, ext 111 
 

Michelle Mazza               Business Manager, 

mmazza@saintpaschal.com, ext 103 
 

Evamarie Mickol  Youth Minister, 

    emickol@saintpaschal.com, Youth Room ext. 113 
 

Roberta Modica  Accompanist & 8 a.m. Choir Director 

    robertamodica@juno.com 
 

Julie Parrotta   Accompanist & 7 p.m. Teen Choir Director 

    jparrotta@churchofresurrection.org 
 

Matt Parrotta   Senior Accompanist, 

                                                     mparrotta@me.com 
 

Anna & George Peko Catechetical Leaders (Baptism, RCIA,PSR) 

psr@saintpaschal.com, ext. 107 
 

Kathy Pohlhammer Communication Director,  

kathy@saintpaschal.com, ext. 109 
 

Diane Raguz Assistant to the Principal,  

draguz@saintpaschal.com 
 

Stefi Somrack Senior Receptionist, 

parishoffice@saintpaschal.com, ext. 100 
 

  BLESSED SACRAMENT COMMUNITY IN RESIDENCE (SSS): 

• Rev. Paul Bernier, SSS, extension 122 

• Bro. Allen Boeckman, SSS 

• Rev. Roger Bourgeois, SSS, Saint Ann Shrine, extension 105 

• Bro. Gary LaVerdiere, SSS  

 SSS MEMBERS AT REGINA HEALTH CENTER: 

 Rev. Andrew Beaudoin, SSS 

 Bro. Eugene Blee, SSS 

 Rev. Robert Lussier, SSS 

 Rev. Michael Noreika, SSS 

 Rev. Dennis Ruane, SSS    
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